
May 24, 2017 

Dear Senator/Representative: 

Please vote NO on House Bill 49. Your action is needed to stop an effort to attach an 

amendment to a budget bill (HB 49) that would force parents to have their exemptions signed by 

a physician and to allow for standardizing and collection of vaccine exemption data.   

Forcing additional physician visits for exemption forms will increase the healthcare expenditures for our 

citizens at a time where rising costs for healthcare is skyrocketing and causing much concern. 

Contrary to what proponents of vaccines tell us, there have been no real definitive, unbiased studies 

proving the safety of vaccines.  In fact our government has termed them unavoidably unsafe.  There is a 

growing body of evidence linking vaccines and their ingredients to many neurological and autoimmune 

illnesses in our population. Therefore we must oppose any efforts to restrict parents’ CHOICE related to 

how and when they want their children to be injected with a myriad of ingredients contained in 

vaccines. 

Pharmaceutical companies have not shown a benevolent interest in patients’ and customers’ well being 

and safety.  Merck Pharmaceuticals Vioxx law suits and the Epi-Pen controversy over outrageous costs 

demonstrate this assertion.  Forced vaccination or restrictions on our CHOICE will reinforce this and 

further decrease confidence in the system. 

There is what I call a Vaccine Machine that is pushing for mandated vaccines allowing no exemptions 

except medical  and/or a physician’s signature for any kind of exemption. This Vaccine Machine consists 

of Big Pharma, the mainstream media, the CDC and various medical associations.  Please do not think for 

one minute that if these various players are all pushing for it then it must be good.  They all have a 

CONFLICT OF INTEREST. 

Please see attached the vaccine schedules showing the pervasive incrementing of the number of 

vaccines our children are exposed to today.  (Do you know they are injecting babies on day one of birth 

with vaccines?) Please consider our countries poor record on infant mortality in spite of all these 

vaccines. Please consider the list of adverse symptoms that vaccine and their ingredients can cause.  

Please consider the horrendous increase in rates of autism in this country.  Please consider the 

testimony of thousands of parents, who know their children like no one else, who say their child, after 

initially showing normal and healthy development, was injured for life after vaccine. 

Please support you constituents, honor the 14th amendment and the Right to Informed Consent 

established in the Nuremberg Code which also implies the right to refuse medical treatment or 

intervention.  Please vote NO on HB49.   Please vote YES on HB193, which would prohibit an employer 

from firing or discriminating against an employee who simply wants to decline an annual flu shot.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

Barbara A. Mattia, RN 
1342 Elmwood Road 
Rocky River, Ohio 44116 
 

http://ohioamf.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=304f27bcd1714813ca20a1645&id=412b958b29&e=ef3fa07143


 
 


